
OES Principal’s Report – December 16, 2009  

 

Pre-K-50 

Kinder-63 

First-68 

Second-61 

Third-67 

Fourth-66 

Fifth-49 

 

Total—424 

 

 

 

Our PTO helped sponsor Parent Night on Dec. 6
th

.  They served hot chocolate and cookies to our 

students while their parents shopped.  Guest readers were also on hand to read to our students. 

 

The District UIL meet was a huge success!  OES received numerous compliments regarding our 

facilities, the food, and most importantly; our staff and students were viewed as gracious, hard-

working, and well-behaved!  

 

Grades 1
st
-5

th
 participated in the Woodsy Owl/Smokey the Bear poster contest sponsored by the 

Ozona Garden Club and the U.S.D.A Forest Service. Winners will be announced at a later date. 

 

Progress reports were sent out on December 8
th

.  

 

The Third Grade will present a Holiday Play at 6:30 p.m. for the community on December 15
th

.  

 

Christmas luncheon will be served to parents of our Pre-K students on Friday, Dec. 16
th.

  

 

The 3
rd

, 4
th

, and 5
th

 grade classes will be singing Christmas Carols at Ozona National Bank on 

December 15
th

. 

 

Kindergarten, 1
st
, and 2

nd
 grades will be singing Christmas Carols on December 16

th
 at Crockett 

National Band and the Care Center. 

 

 

 

 


